Ref No. EST 12/24

The Embassy of the Republic of South Africa presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia and has the honor to request from the Ministry

of Foreign Affairs the number of South Africans living in the Republic of Estonia.

The Embassy of the Republic of South Africa avails itself to renew to the Ministry of

Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Estonia the assurances of its highest consideration.
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